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President’s words
At the end of this school year, I would like to thank all the parents
for their trust and the FLT members for their dedication and support.
This first year as president of the FLT has been full of challenges and
learning experiences, but also rich in exchanges with you, the
parents, as well as with the various stakeholders in the school
community.
                                                 Célia Hughes 

This last quarter concludes with a series of
committee meetings where we, the parent
representatives, bring up your questions and
requests:

Elementary School Council
Secondary School Council
School Council
Board of Directors

If you need any further assistance or adjustments,
feel free to ask!

School councils

Official reports (on the LFI Tokyo website)
will follow at the beginning of July. Thank

you for your patience.
Links to the reports written by the FLT:

Secondary School Council
School Council  FLT Website

Contact Form

Form for your questions 
for the school councils

Useful Links
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https://www.lfitokyo.org/index.php/l-etablissement/les-instances
https://www.familles-lycee-tokyo.com/en/summary-of-the-secondary-education-council-csd-on-may-30th-2024/
https://www.familles-lycee-tokyo.com/en/summary-of-the-secondary-education-council-csd-on-may-30th-2024/
https://www.familles-lycee-tokyo.com/en/detailed-summary-of-the-school-council-meeting-on-june-13-2024/
https://www.familles-lycee-tokyo.com/en/
https://www.familles-lycee-tokyo.com/en/
https://www.familles-lycee-tokyo.com/en/contact-form/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd3tzLuqAfO0bbKVAZhj1wwWgtJw5b0WEAdrZso6T0xHmy5-Q/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd3tzLuqAfO0bbKVAZhj1wwWgtJw5b0WEAdrZso6T0xHmy5-Q/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd3tzLuqAfO0bbKVAZhj1wwWgtJw5b0WEAdrZso6T0xHmy5-Q/viewform


We broke the
record with more

than 15 000
Tombola ticketssold ! 

Here is a visual recap of the LFI Tokyo
festival held on Saturday, May 25. It was a
particularly dynamic and festive event,
bringing together the French community in
Tokyo!
The incomings from this raffle will help fund
projects aimed at improving the well-being
of children at LFI Tokyo. Several projects are
being considered, and we will provide a
detailed breakdown of the expenses during
the first quarter of 2024/2025.

 School Festival

On June 6th, we held our last Lycée-Café of the
year, with a sporty twist as we invited the ten
participating parents to dance to Latin rhythms.
With well-deserved refreshments and small
cakes, we took the opportunity to discuss our
children's school life. It was a very convivial
moment.

Festive and Friendly Events 

Lycée-Café sportif
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The Inclusive School Group has been advocating for a 
full-time Inclusive School Coordinator position since last year, and the request was approved at the
last board meeting! During the Inclusive School Coffee on June 1st, we had the pleasure of
welcoming Mrs. Bartagnon, who was able to explain her role and answer questions from the parents
present. It was also a moment of rich exchanges between parents, demonstrating the necessity of such
meetings for parents of extraordinary children who need to connect. Following this meeting, at the
initiative of the parents, we created a WhatsApp group to allow interested parents to discuss the topic.
For any inquiries, please write to: ecole-inclusive@familles-lycee-tokyo.com 
Feel free to ask if you need any further assistance!

In April, 45 children came to the rooftops of
Ginza to observe the bees in their hives with
the Ginpachi association. What a fantastic way
to discover the wonderful world of these insects
that are essential for pollination! Our workshop
ended with a honey tasting that delighted our
taste buds.

In June, we focused on the issue of tropical
forests and deforestation. We thought together
about the good practices we can adopt at any
age to implement the 5 Rs: Refuse, Reduce,
Reuse, Recycle, and Return to the Earth. We then
made a terrarium to recreate a tropical forest at
home.

We are also looking for volunteer parents to
strengthen our teams.
Email: ecoteam@familles-lycee-tokyo.com

Ecology commitment with the Ecoteam FLT

Our commitments to parents and their
children
Inclusive school group

Juin 2024
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mailto:ecole-inclusive@familles-lycee-tokyo.com
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Meisho Immersion Program: Registration for the immersion
program at the Japanese school (Meisho School) is now
closed. Thirteen children from 1st grade to 6th grade will be
welcomed from July 1st to July 5th.

Driven by the initiative of parents involved in helping non-
Japanese-speaking children progress, an extracurricular
Japanese activity was offered by the LFI Tokyo during the last
quarter. It is now time to evaluate the program in order to
continue offering this activity while adapting it to the students'
needs.

The Catering Committee (representatives of
parents, staff members of the Lycée, and
Cezars Kitchen) met every month.

Objective for this year: Simplification of
starters for the younger children and varied
proposals for menus better suited to the
students' tastes.

Organization of canteen visits for
parents: A unique opportunity to see the
canteen from the inside and also to
participate in the same meal as the students
and staff.

Thanks to the form made available to you,
the Catering Committee was able to be
informed of your comments and the
feedback from your children on the menus
and the more general organization of the
canteen. For any questions, please write to:
restauration@familles-lycee-tokyo.com

Catering Committee

Our commitments to parents and their
children
Learning Japanese

In 2023-24, we continued
the FLT Partnerships, which,
in exchange for promotional
rates for our members, help
to promote your services
(theater, English, soccer,
guitar lessons, etc.).

FLT Partnerships 
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If you are interested
and have activities or
services to promote,
please contact us by
email at
partenariat@familles-
lycee-tokyo.com

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc3fUX91U5BsMVqRi7f1FupGra_Oh7vCzZbPE1azunkWhdUlg/viewform
mailto:restauration@familles-lycee-tokyo.com
mailto:partenariat@familles-lycee-tokyo.com
mailto:partenariat@familles-lycee-tokyo.com


We have relaunched the FLT sponsorship
program, which allows families already
attending the school to welcome new families,
whether they are coming from the Japanese
system, from France, or from another country.

Feel free to sign up via the form, either as a
sponsor or as a mentee. If you need any further
assistance, feel free to ask!

FLT sponsorship program

This year, for the second consecutive year, the
FLT offers you a school supplies delivery
service through the company LDE.fr. 
This "LDE 2.0" operation has been prepared
for several months so that you can order the
necessary supplies in advance for an easier
start to the school year. Thank you for
renewing your trust!

A year-end book exchange is organized in
parallel through WhatsApp groups for books
that are common to the lists from previous
years.

Prepare for the start of the school year
School supplies

A big thank you to all the members of the
board and the various FLT working groups.
As every year, the association's board
needs to be renewed. 

All willing volunteers are welcome to support
the association's actions and to develop new
ones according to your desires and
expectations.
Do not hesitate to contact us via the form
available on the website or come see us at
our stand on the first day of school. 
If you need any further assistance, feel free to
ask!

We need YOU!

And a big CONGRATULATIONS to all the 2024 LFI Tokyo graduates as well as 
to the 9th-grade students for their middle school diploma! 

Best wishes to those who are leaving us and...
Have a great summer!

Célia and the entire FLT team
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScbfMI9Le_jt7YtA4Vi5fcNyPXq_2Y7PXxEN3c-c2mtSH-SyQ/viewform
https://parents.lde.fr/p/japon
https://chat.whatsapp.com/G1PukJ6Ak75L1FlHoB84PW
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